David Vazsuez

From: Cindy Doll <cindy@jcdsportsgroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 9:30 AM

To: David Vazquez

Cc: Sharon Painter

Subject: Fwd: Nikki's on the Green extension
Attachments: Lease Extension.docx

David,

Attached you will find the letter from Nikki's on the Green requesting the final extension of the current
agreement.

We believe it is in the best interest of the operation to grant the proposed extension of the agreement.
This would provide consistency and continuity going into the season.

The current rent structure covers the restaurant building's expenses for electricity, water, waste
removal and sewer for the year. Also, the liability of the liquor license and personnel would remain a
Nikki's on the Green responsibility.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Cindy Doll

CFO

JCD Sports Group
Office (561) 265-0255
Cell (561) 523-0344
Fax (561) 265-2752




o
Che Green
@ Orangebrook Golf and Country Club

400 Entrada Drive Hollywood Fl 3021
Phone 954 894 0555 Fax 954 894 3302

June 23, 2015
To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this letter to inform you that

Nikkis On The Green Inc. would like to continue operating the
Food and Beverage concession at Orangebrook Golf & Country
Club. We would like to extend our current lease agreement with
the same terms and agreements.

Please let me know of your decision

Thankyou for your time and attention

Loy .
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